
4

Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha. Nebraska 68102

402/536 4000
July 9, 1985
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JUL i 21995
Mr. Dorwin R. Hunter, Chief !

Reactor Project Branch #2 L d:'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

References: (1) Docket No. 50-285
(2) Letter NRC (D. R. Hunter) to 0 PPD (R. L. Andrews)

dated June 6, 1985

Dear Mr. Hunter:

Fort Calhoun Station
Emergency Plan

On June 10, 1985, the Omaha Public Power District received Reference (2). This
letter requested additional information regarding the subject plan be provided
within thirty (30) days of the District's receipt of the letter.

As discussed with Mr. J. B. Baird of your office, by telephone on June 12, 1985,
it is not possible for the District to meet the thirty (30) day response request.
Therefore, the District will provide the requested information by September 8,
1985; ninety (90) days from the receipt of Reference (2).

Sincerely,

!&]
R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production

RLA/DJM/dao

ec: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC Project Manager ,,
Mr. L. A. Yandell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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